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Johnson-Brock School Board elects leadership 
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock School Board members elected Jeffrey Ottemann
Board President and Keith Bohling as Vice President for 2023 when they met last
week.

Blayne Behrends will serve as Secretary of the Board and Kelli Bohling will be
the Treasurer.

New Board members sworn in during the meeting were Chester Bohling and
Mitchell Neddenriep.

The Board voted to extend the contract of Superintendent Jeffrey Koehler
through the 2024-25 and 2025-26 school years.

Superintendent Koehler provided an update on the building project currently in
the design stages. He noted the architects would like to meet later this month.

Koehler said the levy increase for the building project would increase by just
three cents per $100 of assessed valuation.

Board members also approved the 2021-22 financial audit conducted by Dana
Cole.
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